
 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Brethren, 

 From the Word on Sunday, we learned that each one of us has at least one 

gift, given to us for the ministry and growth of the Church. Your gift will make 

room for you, not only in the House of God, but even in the world, all to the 

Glory of God. A gift of service for instance, will not only make for good ministry 

to believers but to unbelievers alike. The world will be a different place if only the 

believers, a rise and shine the lights of the gifts that God gave them, for we will be 

called to account for the use of our gifts at the judgment seat of Christ. To whom 

much is given, much is required.  

We appreciate all those who enlisted in the prayer army for Pastor 

Robinson. There are currently two prayer centers; one in Westminster at the 

Pastor’s house and the other in Riverdale at the Pastor James Ekortah’s house. 

Prayer meetings are held every Saturday from 10:00a.m. to 12:00p.m. in 

Westminster. An evening prayer session is held every Saturday at 9:00p.m. on the 

phone conference line. Once a month, team members will meet to storm the 

heavens. The specific location for the monthly joint meetings will be conveyed to 

team members in due time. Feel free to share anything God puts on your heart to 

make us more effective as Prayer warriors and remember to bring your specific 

burdens to the place of prayer. Please contact Elizabeth Fondong at 443-789-6562 

for more information, or with any questions you may have. Check the prayer 

website at http://www.prayer.cmfimd.com  for frequent updates.  

The deliverance team will be going to Brazil in January for ministry. Also, 

Dr. Donald Ngonge will be visiting with us in February. He will be teaching us on 

“Our Inheritance in Christ” at the Maryland Convention. Dr. Donald Ngonge is 

the CMFI missionary in charge of the work in Brazil. 

The Mission Travel Fund is still open. Please enclose your contributions and 

specifically address an allocated amount to “Mission Travel Fund.”  You may 

submit your contributions on Sunday in church or during the week to Brother 

Moses Gwan. 

God bless you! 
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 Nov 29, Joint Service 

10:00 am 

 

 
Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Nov20 , Prayer Meeting  

7:00 pm 

 

 Nov 22, Worship Meeting  

10:00 am 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 Nov 16, Bible Study  

7:00 pm 

 

 Nov20 , Prayer Meeting  

7:00 pm 

 

 Nov 21, Evangelism  

10:00 am 

 

 Nov 22, Worship Meeting  

10:00 am 
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